
 
 
 
 
 
Archbishop Naumann requests that all candidates for Confirmation in the Archdiocese write him a 
letter, expressing in their own words their desire to receive this Sacrament.  This letter should be one 
page in length, typed and signed. Please include the following details in your letter: 

• Salutation (Dear Archbishop Naumann) 

• Name of Church in which you will be Confirmed, and date of Confirmation. 

• Why you want to be confirmed. 

• What you have done to prepare yourself for Confirmation 

• Who your saint is and why you chose him/her. 

• Who your sponsor is and why you chose him/her. 

• Most importantly, share with the Archbishop details of your relationship with Jesus.  In what 
ways have you grown closer to Christ this year?  What has helped you encounter Jesus over 
these months of Confirmation Prep.  How has this changed you? 

• Letters are due by March 26th.  

 
 
 

Sacred Heart of Jesus Catholic Church 

“As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another as good stewards of God’s varied grace.” — 1 Peter 4:10 

  

Guidelines for Archbishop Letters  


